As part of the Weaverland Valley Authority (WVA) Wastewater Treatment Facility and Collection/Conveyance
Construction Project, the WVA contractor, HRI Inc. (HRI), will begin probing for rock along SR 625 in East Earl Township,
then ultimately excavating and installing new sanitary sewer facilities for the new Collection/Conveyance system. To
perform this work, HRI anticipates closing SR 625 on December 5, 2022. The road will be closed between SR 23 (Main
Street) and SR 1044 (Union Grove Road). The property/business owners, including the business owner’s customers will

have access to the properties impacted by this road closer. The road closure and detour are anticipated to be in place
until approximately April 1, 2023.

Throughout this project, community members should expect to experience traffic impacts along SR 23 (Main Street), SR
897 (Weaverland Valley Road) and SR 1044 (Union Grove Road).

If you have gquestions about this project, please call the Authority’s Engineer, Becker Engineering, LLC at 717-295-4975
x112.

Ly MAIN STREET ©
‘ (SR. 1048) &€
]

LANCASTER AVENUE

QUARRY ROAD

LONG LANE ROAD

(aLvARd)
ATTVA wINVS

b]
06-L) O
(93"\'“’\ cyall3 4

[T o o Giosuee |

[= =T0EToR R |
[E==]cFov 70 RATE ]

~
o
528
=0
BLUE EE
BALL & &




